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"God loves each one of us as if there was only one of us to love."
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REGATHERING FOR
WORSHIP

Click here to read the email sent out Monday which contained

detailed information on what the services will look like, the safety

precautions we are taking, and more. Make sure you read it fully.

Registration is required, register below. 

We are very excited to bring

back in-person worship this

weekend! See the times

below:

Saturday, 5:00 p.m. - Contemporary

Sunday, 9:00 a.m. - Blended

Sunday, 11:00 a.m. - Blended

“DO NO HARM. DO GOOD. 
AND STAY IN LOVE WITH GOD.” 

-JOHN WESLEY

https://www.ncumcfl.com/in-person-experience
https://www.ncumcfl.com/in-person-experience
https://static1.squarespace.com/static/5bdc50759f877008ff1b036e/t/5f579cc69a612620ec29d0bb/1599577288702/regathering+email.pdf
http://bit.ly/NCUMCSaturday
http://bit.ly/NCUMCSunday9
http://bit.ly/NCUMCSunday11


5 p.m. Saturday, Contemporary-

9 a.m. Sunday, Blended- Worship with

favorite hymns, piano, organ, and

special music

Pastor Harold finishes his sermon

series, "What Jesus Meant-Jesus’ Greatest

Sayings."

      Worship with the Praise Team

Although we are beginning regathering for

worship, our virtual option will still be

available. Access virtual worship by

clicking the title above.

VIRTUAL WORSHIP

Gene Murray

In Loving Memory of

His Wife Mary Alice Bishop Murray

Kathy Wolf

In Loving memory of H. Sue West

A special thank you to those providing

Altar flowers. Click the title if you would

like to provide an arrangement.

ALTAR FLOWERS

Some hospitals and assisted living facilities

are beginning to slowly reopen and are

allowing visitors. Please let us know if you

are in need of prayer or visitation for a

loved one. Call (352)750-4529.

CARE CONCERNS

https://www.ncumcfl.com/new-page-56
https://www.ncumcfl.com/new-page-56
https://www.ncumcfl.com/new-page-56
https://www.ncumcfl.com/contact-daina
https://www.ncumcfl.com/contact-daina
https://www.ncumcfl.com/contact-daina


Proverbs 3:9 says, “Honor the Lord with your

wealth.” In the Old Covenant, the people

would present their tithes to the high

priest. Today, Jesus is our High Priest,

so we present our tithes to Him (Hebrews

4:14-16).  That’s why tithing isn’t about

money—it’s about honor. We honor God with

our tithe when we present our tithes to

Jesus. How do we do this? First, we do it

joyfully—we don’t murmur. Then, we make

it a deliberate act of worship.

Thank you for continuing to honor the Lord

with your tithes and offerings.

-Charles Stuart, Chair, Finance Committee

STEWARDSHIP

GIVE

https://www.ncumcfl.com/give
https://www.ncumcfl.com/give
https://www.ncumcfl.com/give
https://www.ncumcfl.com/give
https://www.ncumcfl.com/give


Bargains & Blessings (B&B) had its best

August ever. They surpassed last year's

August total by nearly $2K and exceeded the

$50K mark for the first time ever!

We continue to be amazed by the blessings

God increasingly bestows upon us. It's not

directly about the money, but rather what our

ministries are then able to do with the money,

such as supporting the Helping Hands

ministry. It was established in 2006 and will

soon begin work on House #31. Thank you for

your continued support.

THANK YOU!

The Helping Hands/Bargains & Blessings

General Meeting will be held on Sunday,

September 27, 2020, at 3:00 p.m., in the

Fellowship Center. All current volunteers

and individuals wishing to find out more

about working on construction or at

Bargains & Blessings are encouraged to

attend.

HELPING HANDS
GENERAL MEETING



New Covenant will be getting another

full truck load of "veggie boxes" on

Monday, September 14. Volunteers are

needed to off-load the trailer and load

the boxes into the various pantries’

pick-up trucks and vans. 

We need volunteers to meet at New

Covenant at 8:00 a.m. Monday,

September 14. We expect this task to

be completed around 11:30 a.m.

If you would like to volunteer, please

contact Val Harris by clicking the title.

GLEANING
VOLUNTEERS

https://www.ncumcfl.com/contact-val-harris
https://www.ncumcfl.com/contact-val-harris
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3417&event=2730
https://www.ncumcfl.com/contact-val-harris


Please enjoy our Sacred Trilogy. Every

Wednesday we have Sacred Prayers,

Sacred Songs, and Sacred Stories. 

Click on the title to see all the new

videos from Wednesday!

SACRED TRILOGY

Gain access to Bible studies, new

member classes, Sacred Trilogy and

much more by clicking the title.

VIRTUAL EDUCATION

The idea for “The Bible in Twelve Words”

came to Dr. Bill Barnes years ago. He found

himself often being asked for a way for

people to understand the history,

theology, and unity of the Bible in a

concise manner.

In addition to being our own Pastor

Harold’s mentor, Bill was appointed Lead

Pastor of St. Luke’s UMC of Orlando in June

of 1992. 

Click the title to watch all available videos!

DR. BILL BARNES'
STUDY

https://www.ncumcfl.com/sacred-trilogy
https://www.ncumcfl.com/sacred-trilogy
https://www.ncumcfl.com/sacred-trilogy
https://www.ncumcfl.com/virtual-discispliship
https://www.ncumcfl.com/virtual-discispliship
https://www.ncumcfl.com/virtual-discispliship
https://www.ncumcfl.com/12-words
https://www.ncumcfl.com/12-words
https://www.ncumcfl.com/12-words


Click here for the current list of Weekly Prayer Concerns. 

NEW CONCERNS
Ronald Adkison

Melissa Bell

Bill Estes

Jeanne Fordham

Cathy Geloso

Herm Healy

David Kolman 

Verna Kolman

OUR LOVE & SYMPATHY ARE
EXTENDED TO...

Sam Mitchell, family and friends on the

passing of his wife Karen Mitchell.

Katie Musick

Santos & Naples Families

Larry  Rottman

Larry Rowold

John Stockberger

Janice Swartz

Bruce Taylor

Tony Weiler

If you know someone who would be blessed

by a beautiful handmade prayer shawl, the

Happy Hands Prayer Shawl Ministry has

several shawls to choose from in the Care

Office. Just stop by and make your selection.

Each shawl is wrapped in prayer.

PRAYER SHAWL

https://www.ncumcfl.com/memorial-services
https://ncumcweb.myshelby.org/default.aspx?page=3410

